Carefully review the information regarding PROM:

This year's Junior Prom will be held on Friday, April 29" 2016, 7:30pm at Julian Smith
Casino located at Lake Olmstead Park 3 Milledge Rd, Augusta, GA.

Parking is available onsite.

Once students leave the building, they will not be allowed to re-enter for any reason.
Prom will end at 11:30

The Academy of Richmond County Junior Prom can only be attended by
Richmond Academy High School juniors/seniors and their dates. If a student
chooses to bring a guest from another school, they must have identification with
them at the prom site and they must have turned in a signed permission form
(signed by parent and their school administrator).

Students will be given an invitation prior to the event. All paid guests will be on a
list at the door.

Guest passes for students from other schools (or other — NO ONE over 20 is
allowed to attend) are provided in the ARC media center and online. In order to
purchase a ticket or a guest, the guest pass must be turned in at the time of ticket
purchase.

Tickets will be sold by Ms. West in the media center. Ticket prices for Juniors (and
guests) start at $S45 in Nov/Dec and increase S5 per month capping off at S65.
Ticket prices for Seniors are $25 and will not increase.

No one will be admitted in to the Prom if they are not on the list.

Students found to be dancing in an inappropriate or sexually explicit manner will
be asked to leave the Richmond Academy Junior Prom without a refund.

Dress Code:

Boys Formal Dress: Formal prom attire may be classified as a tuxedo or
dress suit, including a tie, bow tie, a turtle neck, a shirt, which may
include a vest or cummerbund (all not required). Shirts are to be worn at
all times. Dress shoes must be worn while in any public building. Tennis
shoes and athletic shoes are unacceptable.

Girls' Dress: Dresses may be strapless or include spaghetti straps. Bare or
open backs are acceptable. However, bare abdomens or bare midriffs are
not permitted. Foot apparel must be worn at all times. Undergarments
should not be visible. See-through apparel and dresses with slits that are
above the mid-thigh are not permitted. Garments that are tight or low-cut
are also unacceptable.

Students are reminded that at a school event they are subject to the Richmond

County Board of Education code of conduct and will be disciplined for inappropriate
actions. The board's discipline policies are in effect.

All questions and concerns can be directed to Ms. West (in the media center).



